
Dear CommiƩee on Human Services, 

As a parent of a human with IDD, I am asking for your support in funding the local FEATT. I have 
greatly benefited from the area and online educaƟon base that FEATT has to share. The families 
have been able build personal connecƟons among the FEATT gatherings and this has 
strengthened the interpersonal supports. It is of such support to find out you really are not 
alone.  

FEATT is a valued resource for families in our rural area they have come to rely on. The 
knowledge, commitment, along with emoƟonal support and building connecƟons within the 
families that parƟcipate in FEATT is of great value and so needed. Too many families have gone 
this route with so liƩle help and support not knowing where to turn to find the needed info. 
FEATT has become the resource to offer that support in mulƟple ways.  

Please support funding FEATT for the families in our area.  

Regards  

Nina  


